
From: Tyler
To: FOI
Subject: Re: Freedom of Information request - Appointment of Prime Minister and Foreign Minister in 2022
Date: Thursday, 2 January 2025 9:32:02 AM

Dear Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet,

On this request, I understand the Department has made public the relevant information at
https://www.pmc.gov.au/sites/default/files/foi-logs/foi-2022-247-documents-for-release.pdf

(FOI/2022/247)

So I do not need to pursue further the request and thank you soso much

Yours faithfully,

Tyler

-----Original Message-----

Thank you for contacting the PM&C FOI inbox.  Due to the Department's

 shutdown period, any emails sent after COB 24 December 2024 through to 1

 January 2025 will not be actioned until the office re-opens on 2 January

 2025.

  

 ______________________________________________________________________ 

 IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information 

 that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or 

 other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message,

 you 

 must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other 

 party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If

 you 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx
mailto:xxx@xxx.xxx.xx
https://www.pmc.gov.au/sites/default/files/foi-logs/foi-2022-247-documents-for-release.pdf


 have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately

 by 

 return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the 

 message from your computer system. 

 ______________________________________________________________________

-------------------------------------------------------------------

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:

xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx

This request has been made by an individual using Right to Know. This message and any reply that you make
will be published on the internet. More information on how Right to Know works can be found at:

https://www.righttoknow.org.au/help/officers

Please note that in some cases publication of requests and responses will be delayed.

If you find this service useful as an FOI officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from your
organisation's FOI page.

-------------------------------------------------------------------

https://www.righttoknow.org.au/help/officers

